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Warm Coats for Winter 

STEP will have winter coats available throughout October for St. Louis Park 

children and adults who are in need. Come during STEP’s Clothes Closet 

hours and bring current address verification (a utility bill or lease). 

Call 952-925-4899 with any questions. 

STEP Clothes Closet Hours 

Mondays and Wednesdays: 9:00-11:00 am and 1:00-3:00 pm 

Tuesdays: 1:00-3:00 pm and 6:00-7:30 pm 

Thursdays: 9:00-11:00 am and 1:00-3:00 pm 

Fridays: 9:00-11:00 am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to donate a gently used 

or new winter coat, please drop off your 

donation at STEP during our business 

hours: 
Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays: 

8:00 am – 4:00 pm 

Tuesdays: 12:00 pm to 8:00 pm 

Fridays: 8:00 am – 12:00 pm 

 All ages and sizes of Coats/Jackets* 

and Accessories are needed.  

*Please only warm winter coats--no 

lightweight jackets or vests. 

 

 
Accessories especially needed 

in all sizes: Boots, Gloves, 

Mittens, Snow Pants 

Let’s make sure that everyone in St. Louis Park will be warm this coming winter!  

 

 

 


